
July  2000. Approval of interim report to Greek Ministry of Environment, Physical

  Planning and Public Works

In January 2000 the Greek Ministry of Environment, Physical Planning and Public    Works
granted INWEB approximately 100K EURO to launch the network. The report    detailing
INWEB's activities for its first three months of operation was approved.   
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